
From: Richard, Philip E - DNR
To: mmichalski@reiengineering.com
Cc: darin.baratka@phillipsplatingcorp.com
Subject: Phillips Plating 02-51-559634
Date: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 8:09:00 AM

Matt,
 
I have reviewed the Phillips Plating Site Investigation Work Plan dated August 19, 2024.  This email
serves as your notice to proceed with the scope of work.  However, please address/consider the
following comments:
 
-In future submittals please include information on the utilities as requested in the April 22, 2024
Department letter to Phillips Plating.
-If it appears groundwater sampling will continue for an extended period  of time(non-
stable/increasing trends), the Department recommends bi-annual sampling of all wells.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Phil
 
 

Philip E. Richard
Hydrogeologist
Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
 phone: 715 661 0125
 fax: 715 762 4348
 e-mail: philip.richard@wisconsin.gov
We are committed to service excellence.  Click here to evaluate how I did.
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